
Cat Management - Review of Act 

Ms WHITE question to MINISTER for PRIMARY INDUSTRIES and WATER 

My question is from Kevin, who notes that the Tasmanian Cat Management Plan 2024-
2029 is currently in development by the Department of Natural Resources and 
Environment (NRE Tas) in consultation with key stakeholders. On the NRE Tas website, it 
states that feedback on the draft plan will be sought before the plan is released. Can 
you provide a date when the review of the act will be open for public consultation? 


